Uzbekistan airways suspends all international
flights

2020 16 March

Dear passengers!

The Government of the Republic of Uzbekistan has reported about the first in the
country case of the disease caused by coronavirus COVID-19. In this regard, we
inform you that from March 16, 2020 all flights on international routes and to CIS
countries are canceled.

The suspension of flights to the Russian Federation is planned until April 30, 2020.
We hope for your understanding!

Please follow the news on our website.



